Foreign, Commonwealth & Development
(FCDO) statement on the expulsion of
the Head of the EU Delegation to
Venezuela

Press release

UK response to Expulsion of Head of EU Delegation to Venezuela.

A Foreign, Commonwealth and Development Office spokesperson said:

“The decision of the regime in Venezuela to expel the Head of the EU
Delegation is unwarranted and deeply regrettable. The UK stands shoulder to
shoulder with our EU partners.”
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